
Grief Support Group for those
who have lost a loved one to
Opioid Addiction
The Bridge: A Center for Hope and Healing, 351 Elm Street,
Dartmouth, will be offering a new 6-week grief support group
for anyone in the local community who has lost a loved one to
opioid  addiction.  This  group  will  be  held  on  Tuesdays
beginning  November  1,  2016  from  5:00-6:30PM.  This  grief
support group will offer a safe and supportive place for you
to  share  your  experience  of  grief  with  others  in  a
confidential and supportive environment. There is no cost to
attend  the  group.  Pre-registration  is  required  by  calling
508.997.0903.
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